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Comments: Thanks for taking public comments on this matter.  For the record, I am a mountain biker and hiker.

At some point, I might be an e-biker due to physical limitations.

 

There's a time and place for everything.  Some trails should be hiker only.  Some trails should allow mountain

biking.  And some trails should allow class 1 e-bikes.  

 

Class 2 &amp; 3 e-bike should not be allowed on these types of trails.  They are more suited for trails that

motorized vehicles are allowed (like motorcycles).  

 

I realize this brings more management type issues but it's one that can be handled.  The world is getting a little

more complex and we must adapt to it. 

 

In the past, the mountain bike community has been responsible to developing and maintaining new &amp;

existing trails on local, state and federal lands.  They have done a great service and I see that trend will continue

with all the efforts they continue to do. The funding that comes from these groups could possibly be impacted if e-

bikes are allowed on ALL trails.

 

Thank you for allowing mountain bikes to comment on these important matters.  


